
Does PCA have your correct contact information?  Are you sure about that?
When you first signed up with Porsche Club of America, you 
supplied your mailing address, email, possibly your phone 
number, and depending how energetic you were at the 
time, completed the other information so you could receive 
newsletters, magazines, and updates on PCA National and 
Regional information. 

But now years later, have you moved, changed your phone 
number, or gone through a few different email accounts? 
For PCA to be able to contact you for membership renewal 
notices and customize what you want sent to you, your 
information has to be up-to-date in the PCA database. It only 
takes a few minutes following the instructions below.

    STEP 1
Go to https://www.pca.org

    STEP 2
Click on “MEMBERSHIP LOG-IN” to sign in

    STEP 3
Point at “Membership” then click on “My Account”

    STEP 4
Click on “Edit” to access the editable information areas

    STEP 5
Click on “Account” to update your email address, password, address, and email subscriptions 
Click on “Membership” to update your vehicle information

VERY IMPORTANT! At the very bottom, left side of the “Account” and “Membership” pages is the “Save” button 
Don’t forget to click it before leaving the page

Is your account up-to-date?
Accurate  information provides:   • Car raffle announcements• National & Region information• Important PCA announcements        • Event information         • Renewal notices


